

January 16, 2018

Ms. Gretchen Provenzno Pruitt Foundation 105 Warbler Dr Stephens City, VA 22655-2453

Dear Ms. Provenzno,

On behalf of the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation, I want to thank you for the generous contribution of \$15,000.00 received on December 21, 2017 through the Pruitt Foundation to support the Nonsense and Rare Mutations Initiative. With your support, we are able to advance our shared mission: to cure cystic fibrosis and provide all people with CF the opportunity to lead full, productive lives.

For more than five decades, we have been on the cutting-edge in advancing CF research and care, and in the past year alone we have picked up speed. More than half of people with CF are now adults, and that number will continue to grow.

In March, we received news of the positive results from Phase 3 trials of ivacaftor combined with tezacaftor (VX-661), both designed to treat the underlying cause of CF. The FDA could begin review of the combination later this year, potentially laying the groundwork for three-drug combinations that may eventually benefit more than 90 percent of individuals with CF.

The progress we have made thus far is due to our dedicated and generous friends, and we are truly grateful. Thank you for making a difference in the lives of those with CF. I look forward to celebrating many more successes together in the coming years.

Fran Kaya

Sincerely.

Senior Director of Individual Giving

Please note that no goods or services were provided to you by the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation.

This letter serves as your receipt. Please save for your tax records.

Donor ID: 5787765